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Ref: FOI-012025-0001336 
 
Date: 4.2.25 
 
Address / Email:  
 
Dear  
 
Request Under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
Request 
 
How much money in pounds sterling the Obstetrics and Gynaecology Department has spent on locum 
payments to directly employed Obstetricians and Gynaecologists ( consultants in obs and gynae) for those 
registered with locum bank (e.g. Trust's  own consultants or those that have left)   in each of the following 
months -  
October 2023, November 2023, December 2023, January 2024, February 2024, March 2024, April 2024, May 
2024, June 2024, July 2024, August 2024 please? 
Please, include all the chronological data available at the time of answering the FOI request. 
 
Response 
 

 Amount 
Oct-23 £94,248 
Nov-23 £37,248 
Dec-23 £38,937 
Jan-24 £64,911 
Feb-24 £39,122 
Mar-24 £69,945 
Apr-24 £6,247 
May-24 £102,045 
Jun-24 £43,592 
Jul-24 £52,223 
Aug-24 £38,606 

 
 
If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right to appeal in line with guidance from the 
Information Commissioner. In the first instance you may contact the Information Governance Manager of the 
Trust. 
 
Information Governance Manager 
Trust Headquarters 

Trust Headquarters 
Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
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Russell’s Hall Hospital 
Dudley 
West Midlands 
DY1 2HQ 
Email: dgft.dpo@nhs.net  
 
Should you disagree with the contents of our response to your appeal, you have the right to appeal to the 
Information Commissioners Office at. 
 
Information Commissioners Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 
www.ico.org.uk 
 
If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Freedom of Information Team  
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust 
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